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Nemaha Co Sheriff's Office Offering Women's Safety Class
( KNZA )--The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department is offering a second Women’s Safety
Awareness and Self Defense class on Sunday, August 4th.

The first class, held in May, drew an overwhelming response, and will be offered again for women
who didn’t attend the first training session.

Sheriff Rich Vernon says by attending the training, women can improve their awareness of
surroundings both around the home and when their traveling.

The class will be held Sunday afternoon from 3 to 6 at 710 Pioneer Street in Seneca, one block west
of the sheriff’s office.

Participants must be at least 15 years of age.

To register for the free class, or for more information, call the Nemaha County Sheriff’s office at (
785)-336-2311.
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